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In	accordance	with	the	ACCME	Accreditation	Criteria,	the	American	College	of	Surgeons	must	ensure	that	anyone	in	a	position	
to	control	the	content	of	the	educational	activity	(planners	and	speakers/authors/discussants/moderators)	has	disclosed	all	
financial	relationships	with	any	commercial	interest	(termed	by	the	ACCME	as	an	“ineligible	company”,	defined	below)	held	in	
the	last	24	months	(see	below	for	definitions).	Please	note	that	first	authors	were	required	to	collect	and	submit	disclosure	
information	on	behalf	of	all	other	authors/contributors,	if	applicable.	
	

	
The	ACCME	also	requires	that	ACS	manage	any	reported	conflict	and	eliminate	the	potential	for	bias	during	the	educational	
activity.		Any	conflicts	noted	below	have	been	managed	to	our	satisfaction.	The	disclosure	information	is	intended	to	identify	
any	commercial	relationships	and	allow	learners	to	form	their	own	judgments.	However,	if	you	perceive	a	bias	during	the	
educational	activity,	please	report	it	on	the	evaluation.		
	
	

SPEAKERS	/	MODERATORS	/	DISCUSSANTS	/	
AUTHORS	

NO	RELEVANT	
FINANCIAL	

RELATIONSHIPS	TO	
DISCLOSE	

DISCLOSURE	

COMPANY	 ROLE	 RECEIVED	

Nirjhar Aloy MBBS	

Dr. Nirjhar Aloy faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose.	

	 	 	

Ryan	Adkins			
	

Ryan Adkins faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose.	

	 	 	

Ineligible	company:	Any	entity	producing,	marketing,	re-selling,	or	distributing	health	care	goods	or	services	used	on	or	consumed	by	
patients.	Providers	of	clinical	services	directly	to	patients	are	NOT	included	in	this	definition.	
Financial	Relationships:	Relationships	in	which	the	individual	benefits	by	receiving	a	salary,	royalty,	intellectual	property	rights,	
consulting	fee,	honoraria,	ownership	interest	(e.g.,	stocks,	stock	options	or	other	ownership	interest,	excluding	diversified	mutual	funds),	
or	other	financial	benefit.		Financial	benefits	are	usually	associated	with	roles	such	as	employment,	management	position,	independent	
contractor	(including	contracted	research),	consulting,	speaking	and	teaching,	membership	on	advisory	committees	or	review	panels,	
board	membership,	and	other	activities	from	which	remuneration	is	received,	or	expected.			
Conflict	of	Interest:	Circumstances	create	a	conflict	of	interest	when	an	individual	has	an	opportunity	to	affect	CME	content	about	
products	or	services	of	an	ineligible	company	with	which	he/she	has	a	financial	relationship.	

DISCLOSURE	INFORMATION	
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Kaitlyn Andre BS 

Kaitlyn Andre faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Kenneth Avanzino   

Kenneth Avanzino, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose.   

   

Prashanth Balarmaan   
 

Prashanth Balarmaan, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose, 

   

Kathryn Baldwin MD  
 

Dr. Kathryn Baldwin, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose 

   

Alexandra Bartholomew   
 

Alexandra 
Bartholomew, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose 

   

Samantha Beland 
 

Samantha Beland, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose 

   

Matthew Bratton   
 

Matthew Bratton, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Jennifer Brewer MD  
 

Dr. Jennifer Brewer, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
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relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

Morgan Brown   
 

Morgan Brown, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Krishna Brucia   
 

Krishna Brucia, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Andrea Brumley MD  
 

Dr. Andrea Brumley, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Alexandra Campbell BS  
 

Alexandra Campbell, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Carolyn Cook MD  
 

Dr. Carolyn Cook, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Sophia Coulter 
 

Sophia Coulter, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Leyann Dahlgren MD  
 

Dr. Leyann Dahlgren, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Gina DeFelice MD  
 

Dr. Gina DeFelice, 
faculty for this 
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educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

Harsahib Dev MD  
 

Dr. Harsahib Dev, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Rebecca Duhon MD  
 

Dr. Rebecca Duhon, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Connor Eckholdt MD  
 

Dr. Connor Eckholdt, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Anthony Elias MD  
 

Dr. Anthony Elias, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Cole Evensky MD  
 

Dr. Cole Evensky, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Akram Farran MD  
 

Dr. Akram Farran, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Taylor French MD  
 

Dr. Taylor French, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 
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Yumiko Gely MD  
 

Dr. Yumiko Gely, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Koby Herman MD  
 

Dr. Koby Herman, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Gerrit Holleman BS  
 

Gerrit Holleman, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

William Hoover MD  
 

Dr. William Hoover, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Logan Hornung BS  
 

Logan Hornung, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Ikenna Ifearulundu MD  
 

Dr. Ikenna Ifearulundu, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Jataiveus Jackson   
 

Jataiveus Jackson, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Lilly Anne Kamberov   
 

Lilly Anne Kamberov, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
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ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

Stella Knowlton MD  
 

Dr. Stella Knowlton, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Katie Lagarde MS  
 

Katie Lagarde, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Price Le Clercq   
 

Price Le Clercq, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Laura LeBlanc   
 

Laura LeBlanc, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Jacob Lensing   
 

Jacob Lensing, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Jack Leoni BS  
 

Jack Leoni, faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Natalie Lim 
 

Natalie Lim, faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Dominic Lincoln   
 

Dominic Lincoln, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
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no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

Patrick Lyell BS  
 

Patrick Lyell, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Andrew Malek BS  
 

Andrew Malek, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Chelsea Matzko   
 

Chelsea Matzko, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Nicholas Meyers MD  
 

Dr. Nicholas Meyers, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Carson Mills MD  
 

Dr. Carson Mills, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Sylvia Mullen   
 

Sylvia Mullen, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Lydia Personius BS  
 

Lydia Personius, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 
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Emily Persons   
 

Emily Persons, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Madeline Plunkett   
 

Madeline Plunkett, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Sean Putman DO  
 

Dr. Sean Putman, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Cara Ramos BS  
 

Cara Ramos, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Madeleine Richard MD  
 

Dr. Madeleine Richard, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

William Richardson MD  
 

Dr. William 
Richardson, faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Madison Robert MD  
 

Dr. Madison Robert, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Renee Rumsey BS  
 

Renee Rumsey, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 
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relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

Victoria Sahar MD  
 

Dr. Victoria Sahar, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Donald Sorrells MD, FACS  
 

Dr. Donald Sorrells, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Katarina Stephanos MS  
 

Katarina Stephanos, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Fallon Vedros MD  
 

Dr. Fallon Vedros, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Dhanushka Vitharana MD  
 

Dr. Dhanushka 
Vitharana, faculty for 

this educational event, 
has no relevant 

financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Kristine von Maltzan MD  
 

Dr. Kristine von 
Maltzan, faculty for 

this educational event, 
has no relevant 

financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Robert Walton MD  
 

Dr. Robert Walton, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 
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Sydney Wellens   
 

Sydney Wellens, 
faculty for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Yitian Zha 
 

Yitian Zha, faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Gazi Zibari, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Gazi Zibari, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Christopher Daniel Anderson, MD 
 

Christopher Daniel 
Anderson, faculty for 

this educational event, 
has no relevant 

financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Dennis H Kraus, MD, FACS 

Dennis H Kraus, faculty 
for this educational 

event, has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 

   

Charles W Chappuis, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Charles W 
Chappuis, faculty for 

this educational event, 
has no relevant 

financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Taylor B Theunissen, MD 
 

Dr. Taylor B 
Theunissen, faculty for 
this educational event, 

has no relevant 
financial 

relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 

disclose. 
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Adam Hauch, MD 
 

Dr. Adam Hauch, 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

Lance Stuke, MD 
 

Dr. Lance Stuke 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Jessica Zagory, MD 
 

Dr. Jessica Zagory 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Jonathan Schoen, MD  
 

Dr. Jonathan Schoen, 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

John Lyons, MD 
 

Dr. John Lyons 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Mary Maluccio MD, MPH 
 

Dr. Mary Maluccio 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Donnie Aultman, MD 
 

Dr. Donnie Aultman 
moderator for this 

educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 

ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

PLANNING	COMMITTEE	

NO	RELEVANT	
FINANCIAL	
RELATIONSHIPS	TO	
DISCLOSE	

DISCLOSURE	

COMPANY	 ROLE	 RECEIVED	
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Julie Cupp, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Julie Cupp, planner 
and moderator for this 
educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

 
 

 
 

 

Mo Al Efishat, MD, FACS 
 
 

Dr. Mo Al Efishat, 
planner and 
moderator  for this 
educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Robert Keith White, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Robert Keith 
White, planner, 
speaker, and 
moderator for this 
educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Brett Chapman, MD 
 

Dr. Brett Chapman 
planner and 
moderator for this 
educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Julie Cupp, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Julie Cupp, planner 
and moderator for this 
educational event, has 
no relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Gary Wease, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Gary Wease, planner 
for this educational 
event, has no relevant 
financial relationship(s) 
with ineligible companies 
to disclose. 

   

Jason Breaux, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Jason Breaux, 
planner and 
moderator for this 
educational event, has no 
relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 
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Russell Brown, MD, FACS 
 

Dr. Russell Brown, 
planner and 
moderator for this 
educational event, has no 
relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

Mindy Bowie, MD, FACS Dr. Mindy Bowie, 
planner for this 
educational event, has no 
relevant financial 
relationship(s) with 
ineligible companies to 
disclose. 

   

 


